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11
th
 February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We are pleased to tell you that the Travelling Book Fair is returning to our school this year. It will 

take place in the school hall from Tuesday 11th March until Thursday 13
th
 March. 

 

We will have a fantastic range of books on offer for all ages so please do come and browse the 

shelves. We know how important reading is for children and we want to develop in them a love 

for books, so we would really value your support in helping us to do that. We appreciate your 

support too, as the proceeds from the fair will help us to fund new books for the children. 

 

Each class will have an opportunity to view the books in the hall during the school day. The children 

will not be spending money during these viewing times, but simply looking at the range of books 

on offer. Please see the timetable below for information about the day your child’s class will be 

viewing the book fair. 

 

Tuesday 11
th
 March Nursery  and Reception 

Wednesday 12
th
 March Year One and Two 

Thursday 13
th
 March Year Three and Four 

Year Five and Six 

 

The book fair will then be open with books available for purchase every day from Tuesday 11
th
 

March until Thursday 13
th
 March from 3-4pm.  

 

This year, we will be operating a cashless system. Parents and carers will scan a QR code on your 

phone/ device or onto the school ipads, and you will then pay for your child’s books online whilst 

at the book fair, using your card details. 

 

If you are unable to attend the book fair, but still wish to purchase a book that your child has told 

you about, please inform your child’s class teacher and we can make arrangements for this. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Mrs M Coxon 

 

 

Assistant Headteacher 
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